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Newsletter 

 
OUR READING STARS this week are… 

Rec Ava Walker-Leete 
Yr 1  Scarlett O’Gorman 

Yr 2  Kaydon Goff 
Yr 3  Seren-Paige Wilson 

Yr 4  Denis Banea 
Yr 5  Sophie Simmonds  

Yr 6  Daisy-May McGovern 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Beck Zander Frost – for an absolutely 

fantastic week! 

Mrs Button 

Mrs Newby 

Woody Davis – for working quickly and 

independently in maths. 

Mrs 

Withington 

Erin Grew – for settling in well at Mill Hill. 

Mrs 

Harvey 

Titan Bunsai – for making great progress 

with reading. 

Mr 

Warden 

Farrah-Bea Cardie – for fantastic 

presentation in all her work. 

Miss  

Perry 

Ryan-Jay Daggett King – for returning to 

school with a great attitude towards 

learning. 

Mr 

Rochfort 

Jacob Willis – for an excellent 

improvement in maths. 

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target 

    97%  

96% 

 

 
 



 

  

ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR GREEN! 

 

Eric Carle  KB 91% 
Tom Fletcher  

LB/SN 
98% 

 Anthony Browne 
WW 

99% 
Cressida Cowell  

SH 
97% 

Michael Morpurgo  
AW 

95% 
Malorie Blackman  

EP 
94% 

JRR Tolkien  
MR 

99% 

 
 

Well done Years 3 
and 4! 

Please can you pass on our 
warmest thanks to 

teachers and pupils for 
making today’s sessions so 

wonderful. The children 
were so well behaved and 
engaged confidently with 

Kate, I hope they enjoyed it 
as much as we did. 

Message from Northallerton 
Library… 

it is always lovely to hear 
about our children being so 
well behaved out of school. 

They are a credit to you! 

 
 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Mon 2nd May         Bank Holiday 

Friday 6th May      Photographer in School Class Photos 

WC 9th May          Year 6 SATS  

Thurs 19th May      Year 1 Trip – Big Sheep Little Cow 

Thurs 26th May      Platinum Jubilee Street Party 

Tues 14th June      Key Stage 2 Countryside Day 

Fri 24th June        Summer Jamboree – sports & fair 

Have you spotted the new 

playground markings? They 

are fab! 

 

   

Leavers Hoodies 
It is reaching that time of 

year when we are thinking 
about saying farewell to 

Year 6 as they are now in 
their last term at Mill Hill. 
All parents should have 

received an order form for 
a Leavers Hoodie. 

Please ensure that orders 
are back in by 13th May as 

we cannot accept late 
orders. 

 

TRIP PAYMENTS 
Could parents ensure that trip 
payments are made promptly 
please as we have to pay for 
visits in advance. Thank you. 

YR 3,4,5 & 6 
Countryside Day 

£6 due by 30 April 
Year 1 

Big Sheep Little Cow 
£6 due by 30 April 

Year 5 Carlton Lodge 
due by  

end of Summer Term 

 

GREAT YORKSHIRE 
SHOW VEG BOX 

COMPETITION 2022 

After a break of two 

years, owing to Covid, the 

Veg Box competition is 

back on. Our Gardening 

Club team is beavering 

away to make our entry 

the best it can be! 

 
Thank you Mr Bridge for 

putting our new box 

together for us. 

Save all your old clothes for 

 
8th July 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


